
Addendum No # 03 

Office of Innovation and Technology 

REQUEST FOR INFORMATION 

Using City Assets to Advance Digital Equity 

 

 

Please note: 

 

The deadline for responses to the RFI: Using City Assets to Advance Digital Equity has been 
extended from Friday, September 30th at 5pm to Wednesday, October 12th at 5pm. 

Responses should be sent via email to Juliet.fink-yates@phila.gov and gayle.ruggeri@phila.gov 
with the subject line, “Use of Assets – First name, Last name” 
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